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Laurie Walter

From: ROBERT GADJO 
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 12:21 PM
To: Mayor
Cc: Laurie Walter
Subject: Memorial Day Flyover
Attachments: REQUEST FOR MILITARY AERIAL SUPPORT 2.pdf

Mayor Sennett, 
 
Good afternoon.  I am assisting in the Memorial Day activities for the American Legion this year and are submitting with 
Headquarters Marine Corps to have a flyover and static display for the event.   I need a signature from the community 
leadership to resubmit to continue the request process.  Can I bring that by for your signature?  Attached is a copy of the 
request, I will bring by the original for signature. The request for signature is Section I, line 4, Event Site 
Certification.  The event has already been reviewed by the FAA and the Marine Corps, HQMC requested signature 
change to community leadership vice Legion Commander. 
 
Please let me know if there are any questions. 
 
Rob Gadjo 

 
 

 
Sent from my iPad 




